CORRESPONDENCE 7/30/2020 DOCUMENT NO. 04130-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 8:35 AM **To:** Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket 20200170

Attachments: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company; FW FPL Charging stations tariff

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20200170.

Jacob Veaughn

From: Shonna McCray

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 8:32 AM

To: 'chiefsaggy@gmail.com'

Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

Mr. Ron Sageser chiefsaggy@gmail.com

RE: FPSC Inquiry 1340945C

Dear Mr. Sageser:

The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your email regarding Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC). The FPSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the state, and investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to the FPSC. The FPSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida Relay Service, and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to respond directly to you.

You expressed concern about FPL's petition for approval of optional electric vehicle public charging pilot tariffs. We have added your E-mail to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20200170.

Thank you again for expressing your views. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809.

Sincerely,

Shonna McCray Regulatory Program Administrator Florida Public Service Commission 1-800-342-3552

Jacob Veaughn

From: Governor's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 4:31 PM To: Ellen Plendl **Subject:** FW: "FPL Charging stations tariff" Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office for review and any response or action appropriate. Thank you. Sincerely, Martha Lynn Office of Citizen Services Executive Office of the Governor ----Original Message-----From: WordPress < wordpress@flgov.com> Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 12:48 PM To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com Subject: "FPL Charging stations tariff" From: Ron Sageser <chiefsaggy@gmail.com> Subject: FPL Charging stations tariff County: Brevard Message Body: FPL proposing \$0.30 cents per kilowatt hour tariff to electric car owners recharging stations. Tesla 100D (100 kwh) would cost \$30.00 to charge. Currently less than \$12 dollars to fill up. Where's the incentive to go electric if it costs more than liquid fuel? Not to mention, cost to operate is a VERY BIG part of the decision to buy a vehicle as pricey as EV's. Where's the incentive to go green? Please DO NOT allow this exorbitant and unreasonably high greedy tariff to pass. Thank you, Ron Sageser

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Florida Governor Ron DeSantis website (https://www.flgov.com)

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.